
SonicSensory, Inc.  
Request for Confidentiality 

Date: 6-10-2019 

FCC ID: 2ASGN-EP01R 

To whom it may concern: 
Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the FCC Rules, SonicSensory Inc. hereby requests 
confidential treatment for documents filed with the Commission in connection with the application for equipment 
authorization referenced above. 
 
Permanent Confidentiality 
SonicSensory Inc. requests that the Commission withholds the following documents from public viewing indefinitely: 
 

 Block Diagrams 

 Electrical Schematics 

 Theory of Operation 

 Internal Photographs* 
 

SonicSensory Inc has spent substantial effort in developing this product and it is one of the first of its kind. These 
documents reveal detailed technical and design information that is protected by SonicSensory Inc. as confidential and 
proprietary trade secrets. This information is not disclosed to the public even after commercial release of a device and 
disclosure of this information by the Commission would harm SonicSensory Inc. by giving competitors an unfair 
advantage. *Our circuit board is sealed within the shoes midsole and is not user accessible without irreparable damage 
to the unit. 
 
Short Term Confidentiality 
In addition to the above mentioned documents, pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s policy, 
SonicSensory Inc. requests that the Commission withholds the following documents from public viewing for one 
hundred eighty days (180) after the date the grant of equipment authorization is issued: 
 

 External Photographs 

 Test Setup Photographs 

 User Manual 
 

This request is in order to avoid premature release of sensitive information prior to marketing or release of the product 
to the public. SonicSensory Inc. believes the period of confidentiality requested is necessary to protect the information 
until the commercial release of a device. It is our understanding that measurement test reports and FCC ID label format 
cannot be granted as confidential documents and this information will be available for public review once the grant of 
equipment authorization is issued. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christopher Long 
SonicSensory Inc. 
Chief Financial Officer 

July 8, 2019


